MUPY hosted a reception for the Delegation from Nihon Pharmaceutical University,

January 30, 2020

On January 30, 2020, MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, MUPY’s Deputy
Dean for Research & International Relations, hosted a reception for the delegation, namely Prof. Dr.
Yoko Kubota and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Naoto Uramaru, from Nihon Pharmaceutical University (NPU),
Japan.DDDDNPU’s delegates officially visited MUPY to discuss a mutual collaboration in terms of
international internship and student exchange as three of 6th-year students will undertake their
professional internship at NPU for three months from September until December 2020. Also joined the
meeting included Prof. Dr. Varaporn Junyaprasert (Chair of Professional Practice Committee in
Pharmaceutical Sciences Track), Asst. Prof. Supatat Chumnumwat (a member of Professional Practice
Committee in Pharmaceutical Care Track), involved academic staff of both tracks, and three MUPY
students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2665



